
The Father’s Day event on June 14 was very well organized...the food was 
delicious...the three gorgeous girls: Clotilda, Harriet and Lorraine performed 
par excellence ....the dances were very entertaining and enjoyable...hats 
off to the committee for their hard work...the DJ played some good music 
and the dance floor was never empty...the members left with joy and 
enthusiasm for the next one! 
 
Lourdes Fernandes 
 


